
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 2020 

March Hot Lunch 

We will not have a hot lunch date in the month of March 

due to Spring Break. We will be having two in the month of 

April. Thank you! 

Yearbook Orders 
Our yearbook/memory book sales are going very 

well.  Sale price is only $15.  This is a great 

opportunity for your child(ren) to share this school 

years exciting memories. 

 

Track & Field  
Track season is here.  The first Track & Field meet 

is on Friday, March 27th, at Mohave High School 
hosted by Fox Creek @ 2 pm.  For a full calendar 
of meets please see the front office.  Hope to see 

you there! 
 

STO Applications for 2020/2021 
 School Year 

Some STO’s have opened their applications for 
next school year.  ACSTO & IBE are both open 
and ready to help you in any way they can. 
Check out the school website for a link on 

where to apply!!  
 

Awards Ceremony 
 3rd quarter awards on March 5th at 12:00 pm ½ day of 

school. 

Giving Tree 
Please check out the giving tree – we have some 
items that are needed throughout the school.  
We need some Spring colored copy paper, AA 
batteries, juice boxes, and other items… 
 

 
Re-Enrollment begins in March 1st  

Emmanuel Christian Academy’s administration 

and staff are already looking ahead and making 

plans for next school year.  In preparation for 

the start of 2020-2021 school year please note 

that you will complete your re-enrollment 

online again this year.  A letter has been sent 

home for each family explaining the steps.  

During the month of March only, re-enrollment 

will be $200.  Starting April 1st the price 

changes to $250.  Please contact the school 

office for any questions. 
 

NO SCHOOL  

Spring Break 

March 9 – March 19 

 

Big Thank You 
The 7th & 8th grade students would like to thank all 
the families that participated in their fundraisers.  
Their trip to Alpine Camp will be on March 9th – 
13th.  They received enough funds to make this 
trip a success with additional funds that will be 

used for their Washington DC trip next year.  This 
will be an exciting Christian camp experience with 

zip lines, ground ropes, mountain men 
adventures, and much more. 

 

PRAISES: 
ECA families give so much to our school and we want to say thank you 
for all you do.  The Lord has blessed us with giving and caring families 
that pray and support the teachers and staff of ECA.  Have a relaxing 
and enjoyable two weeks with your family.  God is so good! 

“Let your graciousness be known to everyone.  The Lord is near.” 

Philippians 4:5 

 


